
 

Winter 2020 

Another $25,000 to go?   I can help! 

Cornerstone:  Yearly pledge to help build each Habitat hone  $   ________________     

Gift in Memory or in Honor of  ______________________________________   $   ________________                    

Donation of any amount  for home building or general use $  ____________________ 

I want to Volunteer! (circle):    Construction    Ramps & Rails    Office     Surplus Sale            

NAME:      ________________________________________________      PHONE:  _________________ 

ADDRESS:   ___________________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Many thanks for using your own envelope.  Make checks payable to Palouse Habitat for Humanity and mail to  

Palouse Habitat for Humanity PO Box 3054 Moscow, ID 83843  or donate online at https://palousehabitat.org/donate 

Update from the Build Site 

     I know that I am starting to sound like a broken record but once again I have nothing but good news from the 

build site. We have made our initial goal of being dried in and we hit that milestone just in time.  We finished the last 

of the outside work the day before it started snowing.   

     Before I give you the update on what has been happening on the build I just want to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone who has volunteered, with special thanks to the Codgers. These guys and gals have gone above and beyond 

this year. They have proven that they are definitely the backbone of our organization. I want to give a special shout 

out to Roger Willemsen who received this year’s Habitat Helping Hands award. He truly is a fine craftsman and well 

deserving of the award.  

     Here is what happened over the last couple of months. The Lewiston Firefighters from IAFF Local 1773 did our 

roofing again. There were 8 guys and they completed the roof in just over 3 hours. As good as they are, the same job 

would have taken the Codgers 3 weeks. We completed the siding and trim and about 99% of the touch up painting. 

Ken Paulson Plumbing has completed the rough in plumbing and we are just waiting for inspection. Wrightway Me-

chanical has the HVAC also ready for inspection. Jim Fredenburg started the electrical last week.  

     One thing that really deserves special attention is the story of our garage door. Girl Scout Troop 3210 of Pullman 

donated earnings from their cookie sales, just over $1000 to purchase the garage door for us. I don’t know how many 

boxes of cookies that is, but I do know where I will be buying my Girl Scout cookies next year. Thank you soooo 

much! 

     So what’s next? We’re in a holding pattern for a couple of weeks waiting for electrical and inspections.  We have another 

$25,000 to raise to finish the home.  Drywall, insulation and interior painting are the next big projects.  We are also keeping an 

eye on the pandemic. As we have all year, we will make as much progress on the home as we can while keeping our volunteers 

and construction crew safe. 

     Once again thank you to everyone who has volunteered or donated or bought something from the Surplus Sale store. We 

couldn’t do what we do without you. Together we can change peoples’ lives. I hope that you all have a Happy Thanksgiving, 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.     

Dave Stradley, Construction Supervisor 

Dave Stradley and Codgers wait 
for shingles to be delivered. 

Girl Scout Troop 3210 ribbon 
cutting to present the garage 

door. 

Girl Scouts sign and 
decorate the 2x4 

studs to put good 
wishes in the walls 

of the Habitat home.  

A busy build site.  From left:  Volunteer team from METER Group; Carolyn Adam installs fascia; volunteers install batan; Stephanie Effertz connects 

the Ufer ground; Dave Ostrom shows off the master bath;  Monica Evans, Roger Willemsen and Tom Gooch prepare to install the entry window;  

Bob Behal, Valerie Linscott and Danielle Courtney lift soffit to the scaffold; Nick Mandel caulks windows; Codgers on the final pour of the driveway; 

Owen Wallace earns his Citizenship in the Community Badge with Scout Troop 344; Matt Roberts works on the attic access; Marc Ratzlaff installs 

siding; Brent Bradberry touches up paint; Jim Miller marks studs; Valerie and Mason Linscott install siding starter strips; Dan Hardesty, Belinda Sell 

and Tom Gooch install window trim. 

Cabinets and countertops $6200 

Construction supervision $3000 

Drywall $3000 

Electrical & lighting $2200 

Flooring $2300 

Gutters $1100 

Insulation and air sealing $4400 

Interior trim and millwork $1000 

Landscaping (hydroseed) $800 

Paint & paint supplies $500 

Power at the build site $500 
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Vision:  A world where everyone has a decent place to live.     

Mission:  To serve our neighbors in need by working to eliminate poverty housing on the Palouse and worldwide. 

Palouse Habitat Board of Directors 
Cathy Blood, Chair 
Mick Nazerali, Vice Chair 
Connie Hall, Secretary 
Jason Smith, Treasurer 

Marshall Comstock 
Steve Dublinski 
Jennifer Ewers 
Ryan Hamilton 
Jason Noble 

PO Box 3054 

306 N. Main St. 

 Moscow, ID 83843 

208-883-8502 

Palousehabitat.org 

 

 

 

 

10:00-4:00 Wednesday-Saturday 

208-882-5246 

Call for pick up and delivery! 

Wonder what’s new at the Surplus Sale?  

Follow our Buy and Sell group on  

Dave Ostrom 
Nancy Tribble 
Jennifer Trout 
Lisa Uhlenkott 

Meet our Missionaries! 
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     Palouse Habitat for Humanity has had the privilege to receive two LDS 

Service Missionaries. As part of a new mission program, they serve their 

two-year mission locally, assigned to different nonprofit organizations as 

a way to serve the community.  Anthony and Austin have been valuable 

additions to the Habitat team, offering dependability and stability in this 

uncertain year.  Anthony Elliott is a key member of the Home Repair 

team, responding to requests to install ramps, repair steps and decks and 

install handrails around the Palouse.  Austin Slaughter assists in the office 

with social media marketing and Beans ‘n’ Jeans support.  Both also help 

staff the Surplus Sale, working the check out desk and assisting customers 

and donors.   

    We are grateful for their service and pleased to introduce these men to 

you.    

April Young, Volunteer Coordinator 

Anthony Elliott Austin Slaughter 


